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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS, CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

AND MEMBERS OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE 
IWC.ALL.108 

 
 

Report of the Intersessional Workshop to Review Data and Results from 
Special Permit Research on Minke Whales in the Antarctic 

 
 
 Please find attached the following document for the meeting of the Scientific Committee at IWC/59: 
 

SC/59/Rep1: Report of the Intersessional Workshop to Review Data and Results from Special Permit 
Research on Minke Whales in the Antarctic 

 
The workshop was held in Tokyo from 4-8 December 2006. 
 
Please note that according to Scientific Committee Rule of Procedure E.5(b), reports on intersessional 
workshops are confidential until they have been dispatched by the Secretary to the full Committee, 
Commissioners and Contracting Governments. 
 
The report will be made available on the Scientific Committee’s homepage in due course. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


